
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 16, 2007 
 
Reed T. Warnick 
Assistant Attorney General 
Utah Committee of Consumer Services 
160 East 300 South 
P.O. Box 140857 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114-0857 
 
Dear Mr. Warnick: 
  
The Commission is in receipt of your July 5, 2007, request that the time for interested parties to 
file responsive comments to PacifiCorp=s Integrated Resource Plan filed May 30, 2007, be 
extended from July 27, 2007, to August 31, 2007.  You note that the Committee is undertaking a 
careful review of this voluminous document, that you have contacted the Division of Public 
Utilities, Utah Association of Energy Users, Salt Lake Community Action Program, Utah Clean 
Energy and Western Resource Advocates regarding your request and that none of these parties 
expressed any opposition to the extension you seek. 
 
Therefore, for the reasons stated above, the Commission hereby extends the time for filing of 
responsive comments to PacifiCorp=s Integrated Resource Plan filed May 30, 2007, from July 
27, 2007, to August 31, 2007, as requested. 
 
If you have further questions or comments, I can be reached by phone at (801) 530-6713 or email 
at jorchard@utah.gov.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Julie Orchard  
Commission Secretary 
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